
 

 

Dear Members,  

 

As you may be aware, EPCES has again engaged the services of M/s Grant 
Thornton as knowledge partner for FY 2023-24 again for answering to your 
queries related to Indirect taxes, SEZ Act / Rules/ Instructions, EOUs , Foreign 
Trade Policy, etc.  

However, it has been noticed that there is a lack of awareness about this facility 
and number of queries in the past have been less (about 15-16 per month). 

You are requested to make the most of this service. 

You may email your queries to the email id – query@epces.in 

 GT Team will try to reply to your queries within 24 hours. If it requires some 
clarifications from members, GT Team will ask information from members.  

The queries replied earlier have been placed on EPCES website and are also 
published in the EPCES@NEWS magazine every quarter for the benefit of all 
members.   

You may also submit your query, problem, suggestions, if any, at 
https://www.epces.in/enquiry-form.php  

Please take advantage of EPCES news magazine, latest events, different circulars 
and updates on EPCES website at https://www.epces.in/ and follow EPCES on 
twitter at https://twitter.com/dgepces for regular updates  

EPCES welcomes your suggestions for improving the functioning of EPCES to 
serve you better. 

 

  
With best wishes  

 Team EPCES 
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